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Greetings from Spain, 

 

Throughout February, the new mission work focused on worldwide missions. A 

church planter from the north of Spain preached in person. We also heard virtual-

ly from three other missionaries to Norway, Israel, and Ecuador. The new work is 

now directly supporting four missionaries and a seminary. Three of the missionar-

ies are native Spanish speakers from South America. It has been exciting to see the 

people see that they can be a part of worldwide evangelism from their corner of 

the world. 

 

Our pastor and his family visted us here in February, which was a blessing. They 

saw with their own eyes the vision we have here in Cartagena and throughout the 

Region of Murcia. We are excited for another family from our church that prayer-

fully will partner with us here in the fall of this year. We desire to see a second 

mission work started in this area sometime in 2025. Please be in prayer about that. 

 

Throughout March, we will be building up to our first Resurrection Sunday service. 

We have already had a positive response throughout the community to our pro-

motion of our Resurrection Sunday service. As with other Catholic countries, es-

pecially in Latin America, there will be a weeklong holiday throughout what we call 

Passion Week. Unfortunately, many of the celebrations here are not biblically 

based. We hope to teach the people the truth from the scriptures about the signif-

icance of the Life, Death, Burial, and Resurrection of Jesus Christ for Christians. 

 

Thank you for your prayers and your continued support of the ministry here in 

Spain. 

In Christ, 
The Young Family 


